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Dear Parents,
Namaskar!
At SGS we understand the importance of enriched vocabulary and we would like to
implement a school-wide vocabulary improvement program.
We have a strong belief that knowing more words gives our children the tools to express
their thoughts in depth and with more accuracy. A strong vocabulary enhances the
writing style and helps you avoid using vague words. It also helps in developing a better
understanding of others because of the wide range of perspectives and ideas.
To begin with, we are introducing value-based vocabulary words as per the given
schedule for the Pre-primary and Primary wings:

 Monday- Mannerism
 Tuesday- Teamwork
 Wednesday- Welcoming others, Greetings
 Thursday- Thanks Giving
 Friday- Forgiveness
 For the Middle Wing-Idioms

The class teacher will share the list of vocabulary words with you. Please ensure that you
use the vocabulary words at home as well and include it in daily conversations with your
children.

Happy Learning!

Warm Regards
Principal
Sparsh Global School


